
420 Kellogg St. – Apt. 68 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105 
USA 
July 8, 2021 

 
Head, Chemicals and Health Branch 
Economy Division  
United Nations Environment Programme  
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
 
Dear Sir or Madame: 
 

Subject: Application for partnership (Individual) 
 
Please consider me for partnership, as an individual, in the Global Mercury Partnership. I fully support the 
overall goal of the Partnership, which is to protect human health and the global environment from the 
release of mercury and mercury compounds. I commit to work towards achieving that goal, contributing 
my technical expertise as and when that may be appropriate. 
 
For your information, I am a former WHO Environmental Health Adviser with many years of experience 
addressing a broad range of health and environment issues in the Asia-Pacific region and in Latin America 
and the Caribbean. In recent years, working as a consultant, I have assisted Lao PDR, Malaysia, Myanmar 
and Sri Lanka to develop strategic plans for implementation of the health-related articles of the Minamata 
Convention. I am the lead author of the WHO publication, “Strategic Planning for Implementation of the 
Health-related Articles of the Minamata Convention on Mercury,” (WHO, 2019). Currently, I am 
conducting a series of webinars on this topic for the various WHO Regional Offices and conducting a 
review of health issues as expressed in 59 Minamata Initial Assessment reports.  
 
I am also an active member of the International Solid Waste Association’s Working Group on Healthcare 
Waste; and I would like to collaborate with the Global Mercury Partnership in the Mercury Waste 
Management partnership area, focusing particularly on health care waste containing mercury.  
 
More information on my qualifications and experience is available in my LinkedIn profile: 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/terrence-thompson-33445415/  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Terrence Thompson 

 




